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The Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-related Deaths 
Chairman: Mr John O'Hara QC 

Ms Joanna Bolton 
Director of Legal Services 
2 Franklin Street 
BELFAST 
BT2 8DQ 

Dear Ms Bolton, 

Re: Raychel Ferguson Documents 

I refer to your letter of today to Mrs Conlon. 

Your Ref: NSCB04/1 
NCSW50/1 

Our Ref: AD-0541-13 

Date: 81
h March 2013 

The Chairman does permit the extension sought. He has directed that the revised index 
to the DLS Western Trust Inquest file be furnished no later than 4.30 pm today. In 
addition he requires that from that list of documents, the Trust should clearly identify 
those which they are considering making a privilege claim in respect of. Notification to 
the Inquiry of their final decision as to whether or not this claim will be made may be left 
to Monday. 

I would be grateful to receive the revised index and identification of the documents in 
respect of which a privilege claim may be made in accordance with the Chairman's 
direction. 

Yours sincerely, 

Anne Dillon 
Solicitor to the Inquiry 

Secretary: Bernie Conlon 
Arthur House, 41 Arthur Street, Belfast, BTl 4GB 
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